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July 15, 2018 

Planning Department 

426 West Olive Avenue 

Sunnyvale, California 94088 

 

Re: Jagait Residence 

863 San Pablo Ave 

Sunnyvale, CA 

Project: 2017-7797 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

The Home addition being proposed was designed keeping the neighbors and neighborhood in mind. The 

addition proposed in the north of the existing residence is designed to minimize the solar and visual 

impact on the neighbors and streetscape. Our primary reason for the addition is that my younger son is 

planning to marry soon. Being an Indian family that traditionally lives together and also due to the rising 

cost of living in the Bay Area, we decided as a family that it would be best for my both sons and 

daughters-in-law to continue living at this residence, rather than finding a place of their own. Total 

number of residents living here is now 6 (myself, my wife, my mother, my 2 sons, and my 

daughter-in-law). After my younger son gets married, we will be seven family members and the living 

space would become somewhat constricted. Therefore, we felt the proposed addition was necessary. 

 

Best Regards. 

Jit Jagait 

    

 


